Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2003 11:08 AM

To: 'Laurie Stephenson'

Subject: RE: Consolidated Gold Win & the Board Mtg of May 27/28

Laurence,

Thank you for following up. I had planned to touch base with you today.

The Review Board has approved the draft Terms of Reference and Workplan for release Monday. Several actions have been approved to expedite the process.

I am in meetings this afternoon but will provide details early next week.

Best Regards, Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des. Environmental Assessment Officer MVEIRB Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074 e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

----Original Message----

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:lstephenson@wascomgt.com] /

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2003 9:25 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Re: Consolidated Gold Win & the Board Mtg of May 27/28

Sherry

Can you give a brief update at what transpired at this week's meeting.

I have many interested parties asking me and would like to have some idea where we are at.

Thank - you

Laurie Stephenson